
I support the new 12-b2 rule to allow brokers to be compensated for their services of account 
management of clients but oppose the SEC permitting the brokers to charge their own management fees. 
I think costs of policing and regulating will increase and it will bring chaos and more mistrust to our 
industry. Jerry Downs, Farmers Financial Services,Bemidji MN 


